
March 13, 1997 

 

Mr. James P. Sawa 

Chatham College 

Woodland Road, Box 11 

Pittsburgh, PA 15232 

 

Dear Mr. Sawa: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the Assassination Records Review Board’s FY 1995 

report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosure 


